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I am writing in support of the bicycle trail between Portland and Auburn.  I live in 
South Portland, and use my bike as often as possible.  I have also been hit by a car 
while riding on a busy street where no alternative route was available.  Building a 
connecting network of trails will help us all continue to bike in a safe way. 
Connecting Portland and Auburn will help advance a viable bike network.Thank you.


